April 9, 2004

Dear Interested Citizen:

The public meeting scheduled for the Hazardous Waste Disposal Site Proposed Remedial Action Plan (Site No. 1-52-113), scheduled for Thursday, April 15, 2004 at the Farmingdale Public Library, has been postponed. Another notice will be mailed to you with the rescheduled meeting date, time and location. The public comment period for the PRAP will also be revised accordingly.

If you have any questions you may contact me at (518) 402-9768.

David A. Camp Project Manager

Remedial Bureau B NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 625 Broadway Albany, NY 12233-7016

Attn: David A. Camp